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Vacancies for Reception and Nursery Classes Academic Year September 14/15  

There are a few vacancies in our Reception and Nursery classes for the academic year 2014/15. If you know 

of anyone looking for a place for their child/children to start school in September 2014 please ask them to 

collect a form from the school office.  

 

Through The Week 

The weeks roll on and the children and staff have been as busy as ever. The school football team were invited 

to a training session at the new Tottenham Hotspur training ground beside St Ignatius College on Monday. By 

all accounts they had a very tough workout and experienced a top class premiership facility. Watch this space! 

Year 5 made the trip to London Bridge on Wednesday to experience a fantastic production of 1001 nights. 

The children were treated to a retelling of some of the greatest folk tales ever told but the highlight of the 

event was the question and answer session after the play with the actors and the director. The borough road 

safety officer spoke to the children from Year 3 and 4 on Monday about the dangers of crossing roads. 

Children learnt about the five different type of crossing and judging by their understanding they seemed to 

have a good understanding about the importance of road safety. Many of the activities that take place through 

the week are recorded and displayed at the school office. Please spend a moment to read the children’s 

recounts of events and to look at the pictures that support them.  

 

Next week is Sports Week, please see below for further details.  

 

PEARL Assembly 

Miss Curran spoke to the children from Key Stage 1on Wednesday afternoon about the PEARL value of 

Respect. Children often encounter difficulties on playgrounds when they play games, but by treating each 

other with respect and following agreed rules differences can be worked through and a positive result helps 

to ensure fairness. Jesus taught us many ways about how to treat each other with respect. By breaking cycles 

we begin to see how things can achieved differently.  

 

4C Assembly 

The children from Class 4C shared with the school on Thursday afternoon what they had learnt about the 
Kingdom of God. They used the parable of the Prodigal Son to share with the school community about how 

God’s kingdom is a place where everyone is welcome. To be truly present in as a member of God’s kingdom 

we must find it in our hearts to forgive and to love. Thank you children for speaking so clearly and for 

reminding us all about this important aspect of our faith.   

 

Website 

After many weeks and a number of technical issues the school website is now “live” and has a new fresh look. 

If you have some time please log onto the internet and browse through the site. You will your child’s Parent 

Summary for this half term on the Information button at the top of the toolbar.  

 

 

Protection from the Sun 

During the hot weather it is recommended that children wear a hat to school to offer protection from the 

effects of the sun. They should also bring a bottle of water to school to keep them hydrated.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk
http://www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Achievement Certificates 

Certificates were awarded by class teachers this week and the following winners were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED INFORMATION 

Please inform Mrs Hibbert in the office of any changes that the school needs to be informed of. 

All too often members of staff are unable to contact parents because of information that is out 

of date. This vital form of communication must be current and up to date for the safety and 

concern of all children. If you need to let the school know of any changes please ensure you go 

to the office as soon as possible.  

 

Sports Day  

Sports Days will take place over three days this year from 9:30 – 11:30. The school encourages parents to 
support this event and to follow the code of conduct that will be sent home with your child next week. Please 

make a note of the time and dates. Sports day is a wonderful way for children participate in competitive 

events and to challenge themselves.  

Wednesday 25th June – Years 4 5 6 – Markfield Park  

Thursday 26th June – Years 1 2 3 – Markfield Park 

Friday 27th June – Reception – Paignton Park  

 

House Point Winners 

Congratulations to the children from Campion House. They are this week’s winners!! Keep up the good work 

children.  

 

 

The Big Question 

What is the most important part of a fork? 

Please spend some time discussing the possible answers to this question with your child. The children often 

discuss the possibilities to the ‘Big Question’ with staff through the week. It is a lovely way to talk with them 

and to see how they arrive at their answer and to explore them a little further. 

 

 

Weekly Prayer 

This week’s prayer has been written in remembrance of the fest of Corpus Christi which is celebrated this 

Sunday. 

 

O Lord Jesus Christ,  

You who have given us Your precious Body and Blood to be our meat and drink,  

grant that through frequent reception of You in the Holy Eucharist,  

I may be strengthened in mind and body to do Your holy will.  

Amen. 

  
 

 

 

 

Year 1  Kaleve Jeremiah 

Year 2 Tong Melanie 

Year 3 Zahra Yohance 

Year 4 Sofia Bryan 

Year 5 Maksimillian Valentina 

Year 6 Jovancy Metkel 



HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 


